

This has been a busy, but good start for 1st-5th grade students in the music room. 

In addition to reviewing note names, note values and music vocabulary:

5th graders ore singing songs and discussing the music of the United States. This is in correlation with their classroom study of United States. 
They also will be beginning to learn the DARE song for their DARE graduation in November. 

4th graders are beginning North Carolina songs which correlate with their classroom study of North Carolina.  They are also playing instruments.

3rd grade recorders will be arriving soon.  Guess what 3rd graders will be doing?

Along with singing, dancing, playing instrument, reading and learning music vocabulary, 1st and 2nd graders are discussing and singing about our community helpers!

Veterans Day and Christmas programs are also in the works. More information about this later. 
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